
 

 

                                                                 
         

 
 
 
 

CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 
DATE:  NOVEMBER 15, 2022 
 
TO:  HONORABLE MAYOR AND MEMBERS OF THE CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: MARCIA BROWN, CMC, CITY CLERK 
  
SUBJECT: COMMISSION VACANCIES 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION  
  
It is recommended that the City Council direct staff to advertise and recruit for vacancies on 
City Commissions.  
   
BACKGROUND  
 
Per City Council Ordinance No. 2014-1010 and Resolution No. 2014-5289, all appointments 
to fill vacancies for expired Commission seats shall occur each January immediately 
following a regularly scheduled City Council election.  There are eleven seats whose terms 
are expiring at the end of this year, including two seats which are termed out.  Staff will 
proceed with the regular recruitment process to fill the eleven vacancies on the Library, 
Parks and Recreation, Planning and Traffic Commissions by advertising the vacancies in 
the North County News-Tribune, the Government Access Channel 3 and the City’s web 
page. 
 
The recruitment period will be from November 16 through December 16, 2022, with 
interviews scheduled shortly thereafter.  
 
ALTERNATIVES 
 
Do not proceed with the recruitment process to fill the vacancies on the four City 
Commissions and give further direction to staff.  
 
ATTACHMENTS 

 
1. Local Appointment List 
 


	Verdatum

